
Colorado Low-income Radon Mitigation 
Assistance Program (LIRMA)

If your home has high radon levels and you meet certain income requirements, you 
may qualify for a free radon mitigation system through the Colorado Department of 

Public Health and Environment (CDPHE).



You may be eligible if: How to apply:

1) Visit www.coloradoradon.info and click on 	    
    the “low income mitigation assistance” link.

2) Read the policy and procedures manual.

3) Complete the homeowner application.

4) Send in the required documents as indicated     
    in your confirmation email from CDPHE:
	

  • radon test results   • proof of home ownership
  • a copy of your mortgage statement
  • a copy of your Colorado identification

1) You own the home you live in.

2) You are a Colorado resident.

3) You qualify as a low-income household.

4) You properly test your home for radon and 
    the levels are higher than 4 pCi/L (picocuries     
    per liter of indoor air).

5) To see if you qualify, and/or to apply, visit: 
    www.coloradoradon.info.

We hope to give up to 100 families free radon mitigation systems each year.

For a printed application or for more information, please contact: 
Chrystine Kelley, Radon Program Coordinator, at 303-692-3442 or chrys.kelley@state.co.us.


